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La Plata, March 6, 2015 

 

 
 

To 

Dr. Per V. Brüel 
 

 

On behalf of the members and board of the Argentinian Acousticians 

Association, in this 100th birthday, we wish you receive all the affection 
and gratitude that you deserve for your great contribution to the field of 

sound and vibration measurement instruments, beginning with the 

development of the world’s first acoustic analyzer and the first 

commercial piezoelectric accelerometer, and especially for your enduring 
passion for what you have done. 

 

Our best wishes of wellness for you! 

 
 
 

Nilda Vechiatti 
President 

 

 

Federico Miyara 
Vice-President 

 

 
  

 
 
                          

 


